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DEPARTMENT OF FISH AND WILDLIFE
2025 LEFT-OVER PERMIT SALES PROCEDURES

. Left-Over Permits will be sold to those individuals that applied but were

unsuccessful in the 2025-2026 Big Game Hunt Draw beginning at 8:00 A.M. on
July 12, 2025. A numbered ticket will be distributed to each applicant or their
representative that wishes to apply for a left-over permit.

Left-over permit sales will be done using the paper big game hunting application
and the Credit Card Authorization Forms which are available on-line as fillable
forms and also will be available in person at the Fish and Wildlife Office prior to
and during the left-over permit sale.

Tickets will be distributed at 8:00 AM until all individuals present have received a
ticket. Tickets will begin to be drawn immediately after everyone present
receives a ticket.

Individuals are limited to submitting a maximum of two (2) applications per
numbered ticket drawn.

Only the person holding the numbered ticket is authorized to purchase left-over
permits.

Once a numbered ticket is drawn, the individual who holds the numbered ticket
must immediately present their ticket and purchase their permit(s). Failure to
present their ticket immediately will result in that numbered ticket being
disqualified.

All applications will be screened for eligibility. An applicant must be eligible to
hunt at the time they apply.

As each drawn person completes their purchase, another numbered ticket will be
drawn and this process will continue until all permits are sold or until each person
with a numbered ticket is given the opportunity to purchase left-over permits.

In the event that there are still left-over permits available, permit sales will open
up to anyone wanting a left-over permit. When all individuals receive a ticket,
tickets will be drawn and permits will be sold until all tickets are called and no
one else is present to purchase a left-over permit.

Any remaining left-over permits will be sold on a first come, first served basis
beginning on July 14, 2025.

Incomplete applications will not be accepted (i.e. penalty, required documentation
must accompany the application). Failure to have required fees and/or
documentation attached will result in the application being rejected.



